
May 2019 Newsletter  

Dear Parents,  

Spring has arrived! We look forward to some warmer days this month! Remember to dress your child 

warmly as this time of year can still be quite cold on the playground in the early morning. Warm 

sweaters, jackets and mittens should be available in the child’s backpack on those colder days. 

We have some exciting activities planned for this month. This month we have two special activity days. 

The first is Mother’s Day and it takes place on May 10th.  We will be talking about how special moms are 

to us and the children will be preparing something special to take home for their moms. The second is 

Royalty Day and it takes place on May 17th.  On this day, we will be exploring Princesses, Princes, 

Queens, Kings and Knights and everything about royalty. If you have a special costume you would like 

your child to wear on this day, we encourage you to bring it so they can dress up. We will have some 

dress-up clothes as well in case you don’t have anything. 

I would also like to remind all parents about our policy regarding food. Outside food is not permitted in 

the Centre unless approved by the Supervisor in advance. If you plan to bring outside food for a 

celebration, please ensure that you get approval from the teacher or Supervisor in advance. Remember 

that any outside food that is brought in should be dropped off in the classroom with the teacher. You 

must label the food with the child’s name as well all ingredients in the food. We cannot allow any food 

into the centre that has nuts or “may contain peanuts or tree nuts”. We cannot accept any food that 

does not show the ingredients on the label. Please do not drop off food in the kitchen. The kitchen is 

restricted to staff only as we need to maintain a strict control of all food that enters the facility for the 

protection of our children with allergies and food restrictions. Please also remember that no food 

should be in the child’s backpack. If we find food in the backpack, it will be discarded immediately. 

A wonderful welcome to the following students: Karman in the Toddler Rooms and Andreas, Lucas in the 

Preschool Room. We look forward to watching you grow and learn with us.  

A very happy birthday to Avni  who will be turning 2 and Cohen and Yahia turning 3 and Andreas, Liana, 

Elijah who are turning 4! We look forward to celebrating your special day!  

Sincerely,  

Alpha’s Discovery Kids   


